
 
CONFIRMATION 

 
 
 

I _____________________________, of ___________________________________, 

understand that the verification by the Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO) and the 

subsequent authentication by the Philippine Consulate General (PCG) of the documentary 

requirements under the Name Hiring System, pursuant to POEA Memorandum Circular No. 08, 

Series of 2018 is subject to the requirement that the number of professionals and skilled 

Overseas Filipino Workers (OFW) hired for the first time by the employer shall NOT EXCEED 

FIVE (5) as may be determined by the Philippine Overseas Employment Administration (POEA).  

 

_______________________________    ___________________ 

Name and Signature of Employer     Date 

 

(Name) (Address) 


